作文范文

- Learn Chinese in Dalian

Dear Tony,

I'm glad to hear that you're coming to Dalian to learn about Chinese culture and study Chinese this winter .The course which we provide lasts for eight weeks. It starts at the beginning of February. Our teachers are well-trained and experienced. And we provide weekly tests to see the progress you're making with your language skills of reading ,writing, speaking and listening.

As well as learning Chinese, we want to you experience the Chinese life so you can live with a Chinese family, and you have meals with them and take part in activities with them too, especially during Spring Festival which has lots of traditions. What's more, there are many things to do in Dalian. You can choose to take trips to some places of interest and you can also go to various shopping centers, movies and sports centres.

Above all, we try to give our students the best possible experience of Chinese and life in Dalian. Our students say our Chinese courses are fantastic because they not only learn more about Chinese and Chinese culture, but also create friendships with the Chinese family which last a long time.

If you are interested in our course, please fill in our application form and the course must be paid for one month before it begins.

Welcome to Dalian and Merry Christmas! Yours Li Hua.

Nowadays our school provides lots of interesting sports for us students to exercise our bodies as well as relax our spirits. We can enjoy running, football, chess basketball and other sports in the day time. Most students take an active part in these kinds of sports. Among them, our favourite sport is basketball because it is very exciting.

Doing sports is good for us to stay healthy and we can make new friends, learn the meaning of teamwork and develop some new skills at the same time.

We love sports, which makes us strong and happy.

English. Now I want to talk about how I have improved my English.

Last year, I have a problem learning English grammar. I couldn't remember what I learned and I can't use them, either. Even worse, I often got very low marks. I was so sad. But I thought that many famous people had bad experiences. It's the bad experiences that made them know how to face difficulties. As a result, I encouraged myself and asked my English teacher for help. Little

by little, I knew that I shouldn't only remember the rules while learning English grammar but also try to use them often. Later, I began to be active in class and I often speak English to my classmates after class to understand the grammar that I learned. Now I am successful.

So when you meet difficulties in learning English, remember: First, encourage yourself and not give up. Second, ask your teacher for help. Third, practice a lot and don't be afraid to lose face. I hope these can help you.

四、Dear Ms.Smart,

I agree with you that everyone should make a contribution to our school environment.

However, some students are still doing something that harms the environment, such as spitting, littering thins about or drawing on the desks or school walls. So it's time for everyone to do something useful to keep our school clean and tidy.

Firstly, we'd better put up a poster to let everyone know how to improve our school environment. Secondly, we should make room for collecting waste paper or bottles for recycling. Thirdly, ask each class to look after the trees and flower beds in turns.

Best wishes Liu Jing

Fossible version 1:

As we all know, because of the pressure of heavy schoolwork, many of us don't get as much sleep as we should. And some of us even have difficulty in sleeping. This can make us nervous and slower at school.

In my opinion, we should take schoolwork in a relaxed way. If you're worried about it, you'd better ask your teachers, your friends or your parents for help. You may try to make a proper bedtime or get a book to read before sleep. Besides, doing some sports can also do good to you.

Get a good sleep tonight, and you'll be at your best tomorrow.

Possible version 2:

These days many students are worried about weight problems. And I think being overweight will do harm to our health.

Generally speaking, there are two ways that can make you put on weight. One is the wrong diet; the other is not taking enough exercise.

In my opinion, it's important to eat plenty of healthy food, above all, fresh fruit and vegetables. Besides, taking more exercise such as running or playing ball games is essential for us to keep fit. I believe that's an important way to make you lose weight.

3